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MANCHESTER ARENA ATTACK
We mourn with those who have lost their dear ones at Manchester 
Arena and hold them all in our prayers.

The strong bonds of solidarity demonstrated in the aftermath of 
the deadly explosion are testament to the deep friendship across 
communities in Manchester.

We affirm the value of positive relationships across religious and cultural 
boundaries and encourage people from all parts of society to work 
together to promote human flourishing.

Bishop Paul Hendricks, Shaykh Ibrahim Mogra, 
Anjum Anwar MBE and Bishop Toby Howarth
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